
From: Maryann Walsh [mailto:maryann.walsh@racds.org]  
Sent: Thursday, 1 February 2018 5:27 p.m. 
To: Consultations <Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz> 
Cc: Karen Luxford <karen.luxford@racds.org> 
Subject: FW: Dental Council: Consultation on the draft informed consent practice standard 
 
Dear Consultation team, 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the draft informed consent practice standard. 
The College finds this document appropriate and has no comment to make.  
 

Kind Regards, 
 

 

Maryann Walsh | Executive Assistant 
Office of the CEO 
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From: Consultations [mailto:Consultations@DCNZ.org.nz]  
Sent: Friday, 10 November 2017 12:58 PM 
Subject: Dental Council: Consultation on the draft informed consent practice standard 
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Dental Council: Consultation on the draft 
informed consent practice standard 

  

The Council has reviewed its informed consent practice standards, and 
as a result has developed an updated draft practice standard. This will 
replace the existing practice standards, and apply to all oral health 
practitioners.  
  
The consultation document highlights the key proposals. We are now 
seeking your feedback on the proposals and the draft informed consent 
practice standard. The Council values all feedback received during its 
consultation processes. The consultation process provides practitioners 
and others with an interest in this area with an opportunity to have their 
say.  All feedback received informs the Council’s view as it works 
towards a final decision.  
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In accordance with the Council’s guidelines on consultation, we have 
invited comment from all practitioners, relevant associations and societies, 
the Ministry of Health, District Health Boards, educational institutions, and 
other organisations with an interest in this area.  

The submission period closes by end of business on 5 February 2018. 

Submissions process 

All submissions received will be published on the Council’s website 
shortly after receipt, and will remain there as a public document. For 
submissions made by individuals, only your name and profession, if you 
are a registered health practitioner, will be published on the Council’s 
website. All contact details will be removed from your submission. 
  

As this is a public consultation, “In confidence” information will only be 
accepted under special circumstances. Please contact the Council before 
submitting this material. The Council holds the right not to publish any 
derogatory or inflammatory submissions. 
  

Please feel free to contact the Council at consultations@dcnz.org.nz or 
04 499 4820 if you have any further questions. 
  

Marie Warner 
Chief Executive 

     

  

         Dental Council 

         Phone: +64 4 499 4820 

         Email: consultations@dcnz.org.nz 

  

 
 
 

Kind Regards 
 
Maryann Walsh | Executive Assistant 
Office of the CEO 

 

mailto:consultations@dcnz.org.nz
http://dcnz.org.nz/
mailto:consultations@dcnz.org.nz

